
From: Houck, Jason
Sent: 4/16/2013 10:54:36 AM
To: Laura.Genao@sce.com (Laura.Genao@sce.com); Allen, Meredith

(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Peacock, Tanya 
(TPeacock@semprautilities.com)

Cc: Franz, Damon A. (damon.franz@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: Data Request - 2013 GHG Costs in Electricity Rates - Due Friday, 4/19

Hi All,

I have a quick data request that I hope won’t take your teams very long. Would it be possible to 
reply by Friday, April 19? Apologies for the multiple requests in recent weeks.

Data Needed

We would like a report of the bundled 2013 GHG-related costs, in $/kWh for each rate 
schedule, that would have been included in rates in 2013 if D.12-12-033 had not ordered the 
utilities to defer these costs.

Could you each provide me with a spreadsheet that includes the following information:

•L 2 Total bundled 2013 GHG-related costs that would have been included in rates in
2013 without the deferment authorized in D.12-12-033 (i.e. those GHG-related costs that 
would have been included in your 2013 ERRA forecasts)

For each electricity rate schedule, please provide the:

o Generation cost allocator for this rate schedule

o GHG-related costs apportioned to this rate schedule (in dollars)

o Forecasted bundled annual usage for 2013 (in kWh)

o GHG-related costs in dollars per kWh that would have been present in this rate schedule in 
2013 without D.12-12-033.
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Please let me know if you have any questions.

Many thanks,

Jason Houck

Analyst, Emerging Procurement Strategies

Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commission

Office: 415.703.1223

Email: jason.houck@epuc.ca.gov
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